
Crowan School Newsletter – 6th January 2023

Dates for your diary

Wednesdays - SWIMMING FOR PENGELLY (until and including Wednesday 25th January)

Tuesday 31st January – Crenver visit to Royal Cornwall Museum (Greek workshop)

Thursday 9th February - Releath and Trenoweth visit to Newquay Zoo

Friday 10th February – INSET DAY (School closed to pupils)

Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February – HALF TERM

Monday 20th February – Book Fair week

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day

Thursday 23rd March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country at Royal Cornwall Showground

Monday 27th March – Thursday 30th March- Year 6 residential to  London 

Friday 31st March – Last day of term 

PTA MEETING

Monday 9th January at 6pm (in school library)

Please come along to discuss ideas for fundraising for 

this term, events for the

children to enjoy that also benefit the school. 

The more the merrier….there will be tea and biscuits! 

CERTIFICATES
This week’s certificates go to:

Releath: Ollie, Willow and Aven

Trenoweth: Rowan and Summer

Pengelly: Xanthe, Joe, Evie and Freddie

Crenver: Kerris, Bibi, Poppy, Daisy & Lewis 

Well done everyone!

Attendance!

Releath: 100%

Trenoweth: 92.1%

Pengelly: 96.2%

Crenver: 98.4%

Well Done Releath!

WELCOME BACK

It was so lovely to see all the children back in school this week after the Christmas 

break. We are looking forward to another exciting term with lots of new and 

interesting things to learn. Remember, if you would like to discuss anything, then I 

am available on the gate every morning and afternoon and can also be contacted by 

email at hello@crowanschool.,org. I will do my best to get back to you as quickly as 

possible. Thank you for your continuing support. Miss Harris 

CLUBS

Information about the 

clubs on offer for the 

Spring Term will be 

sent out on Monday, 

with how to sign up!!

mailto:hello@crowanschool.,org


ASPIRE ACADEMY TRUST - CONSULTATION 2024/25 –

ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS

In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2021 and associated regulations, the

Directors of Aspire Academy Trust (AAT) are consulting on their proposed admission

arrangements for the 2024/25 school year with regard to the academies within AAT.

We are consulting on the following schools who will adopt our admissions arrangements for

2024/2025:

• Crowan Primary School

• Tregolls Academy

• Breage C of E Primary School (Breage C of E School until 31st Dec 2022)

• Coverack Primary School

• Grade-Ruan C of E Primary School

• Manaccan Primary School

• St Keverne Primary School (Keverne Community Primary School until 31st Dec 2022)

Consultees are advised that the reasons for this consultation are:

1) the removal of oversubscription criteria for the 2024/25 academic year regarding:

• Children that live in the designated area of the preferred school

• Children with an unequivocal professional recommendation

• Church Schools for Breage C or E School and Grade-Ruan C of E School

The following persons are invited to comment: 

Parents of children between the ages of two and eighteen;

Further Details are available via School Admissions - The Aspire Academy Trust -

www.aspireacademytrust.org

COMMUNITY NEWS

POPPY APPEAL

The Royal British Legion would like us to 

thank you and the children for your very 

kind donations towards the Poppy 

Appeal. This year, we raised an incredible 

£205.04. Thank you everyone.

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/925/school-admissions
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/
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